
WSR 22-21-018
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES
[Filed October 5, 2022, 2:42 p.m.]

The department of social and health services (DSHS) requests the 
withdrawal of preproposal statement of inquiry notice filed as WSR 
08-12-067 on June 3, 2008 (chapter 388-03 WAC), regarding updating 
references to units within DSHS that have been reorganized and re-
named, changing time frames for mailing notification letters to appli-
cants, and reviewing the chapter for other outdated information and 
necessary changes.

Katherine I. Vasquez
Rules Coordinator
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